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Dear leaders and friends, 

 

If you received this email, it is probably because you either: 

 

1. Have previous Ocean Challenge or Ocean Church experience  

 

2. Know some 2nd generation Unificationist in your area or congregation that would really benefit from 

attending NOCP 2013 Kodiak  

 

3. Know someone that might wish to contribute in other ways to this excellent national level training 

program representing True Father's spirit and vision for boating, fishing, and the Oceanic aspects of life. 

 

4. All of the Above 

 

Thanks for taking a moment and please pass along the attached flyer by email, print it out (or download 

and print from website) and share at meetings or church, and give those youth that really would love this 

once in a lifetime quality experience that chance. 

 

Scholarships and space is limited for 2013 so now is the time to register and apply for scholarships. 

 

Take a look at the website, view the videos and photos of previous years and capture why True Father 

placed so much emphasis and time in Kodiak/The Emerald Island, and the Ocean related realms. 

http://www.oceanchallenge.org/ As you well know, if we cannot secure and protect our oceans, we lose 

the world; and our youth are the ones that can make that happen for future generations if they are 

educated and trained well in that level of connectivity. 

 

Thanks for your time, consideration, and assistance in reaching all of qualified youth with this unique 

opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clint Woods 

Director 

NOCP 2013 Kodiak 
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